
Rate Revision for Illinois BFLIC 
Effective September 22, 2020, a rate revision will apply to Plans A, F, G and N for the 
B 21092 Preferred and Standard Medicare Supplement products with Bankers 
Fidelity Life Insurance Company® in Illinois. Please refer to the chart below: 

Plan Rate Increase 
A 19% 
F 19% 
F2 0% 
G 19% 
K 0% 
N 15% 

A rate restructure is being implemented on all Medicare Supplement plans in the State 
of Illinois for new and existing business. The restructure includes the the conversion to 
a 5-digit zip code rating structure. The updated outlines of coverage will be available in 
the ADDS® library on September 22, 2020.  

To facilitate the restructure, the BFLIC Medicare Supplement eApp will be unavailable 
for use on Tuesday, September 22nd in Illinois. Other products, including BFAC 
Medicare Supplement, will still be accessible via the eApp on September 22nd in your 
state. Access to the BFLIC Medicare Supplement eApp in Illinois will resume on 
Wednesday 23rd. 

Rate increases are also occurring on the closed B 9200 series Preferred & Standard 
Medicare Supplement policies. Refer to the chart below that lists the plans and their 
percentage of increase. The timing of implementation of the rate revisions on the 
closed series is effective immediately; existing policyholders will receive notice within 
the state-mandated time frame. 

Plan Rate Increase 
A 8% 
B 8% 
C - 
D - 
E - 
F 15% 
F2 - 
G 12% 
I 12% 

Should you have any questions, please reach out to the Agent Support Team at 
866-458-7503 or agentsupport@bflic.com
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